[image: image1.png]



�








October 30th 6:00 – 8:00 pm�Kentucky School for the Blind�Recreation Building





Please join us for some�ghoulish games, freaky fun, and spooky snacks! 








Open to all VI kids and their siblings








Sponsored by Kentucky Parents of Blind Children and Kentucky School for the Blind





For more information contact 


Jayne Seif 502.500.7675





KPBC/KSB 


Halloween 


Party!











